P. 0. Box 1660
Midland, Texas
Avgust 23, 1956

New Mexico 0Oil Conservation Commission
321 Carper Building
Artesia, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. M. L. Armstrong

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter dated August 6, 1956,
in regard to our Paul Terry Well No. 1. The township should
be 18-S instead of 16-S. It will be satisfactory for you to
change the township on the Form C-101.

Attached are the forms C-128 and WR-28 for the Paul
Terry No. 1. If approval is granted to drill this well, we will
appreciate being notified by telegram.

We are out of the Form WR-28. Since we anticipate more
drilling in this area, we would appreciate your sending us about
fifty copies of the Form WR-28.

Very truly yours,

i, o i3

Division Production Superintendent
BECH:FE

Attach.



